
STROUDSBURG BOROUGH COUNCIL 

SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES 

JUNE 30, 2021 

 

A special meeting of the Stroudsburg Borough Council convened at 5:30 P.M. in the Council 

Chambers of the Stroudsburg Borough Municipal Building with the following members present: 

Vice-President of Council Matt Abell, Council President Pro-Tem Erica McCabe, Council 

member James Smith, Council member Jim Evanisko, and Council member Boyd Weiss.  

Council member Victoria DeVries advised of her absence prior to the meeting. 

 

Also present were:  Mayor Tarah Probst, Borough Manager Larry Kopp, Executive Assistant 

Mary Pat Quinn, and Zoning and Codes Officer Ron Kimes. 

 

Executive Session, re:  Potential Redevelopment Project 

 

A motion was made at 5:31 P.M. by Ms. McCabe, seconded by Mr. Evanisko to go in to 

Executive Session for the purpose of  discussing agency business that could potentially violate a 

lawful privilege or information and confidentiality recognized by the law.  The motion was 

carried.  (5-yes; 0-no; 0-abstain). 

 

The executive session was concluded at 5:38 P.M. on a motion made by Ms. McCabe, seconded 

by Mr. Abell.  The motion was carried.  (5-yes; 0-no; 0-abstain). 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:00 P.M. on a motion made by Ms. McCabe, seconded by Mr. 

Abell.  The motion was carried.  (5-yes; 0-no; 0-abstain). 

 

 


